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SUPPLEMENTAL RCRA FACILITY INVESTIGATION REPORT AT SITE 
FT008-REVISION 1 
CANNON AIR FORCE BASE, NEW MEXICO 
EPA ID #NM7572124454 
HWB-CAFB-17-008 

Dear Colonel Hammons: 

The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) has received the Cannon Air Force Base 
(Permittee) time extension request for the Supplemental RCRA Facility Investigation Report at 
Site FT008-Revision 1 (Report) dated April 15, 2019. The extension is necessary to allow for 
review, command approval, and submittal of the Report to NMED. NMED hereby approves the 
extension request. The Permittee must submit the Report to NMED no later than July 1, 2019, as 
requested. 
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If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Gabriel Acevedo at (505) 476-
6043. 
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cc: D. Cobrain, NMED 
B. Wear, NMED HWB 
G. Acevedo, NMED HWB 
L. King, EPA Region 6 (6MM-RC) 
R. Lancaster, CAFB 
S. Kottkarnp, CAFB 
C. Gierke, CAFB 
M. Fuchs, CAFB 
D. Canales, CAFB 
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